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2ND QUARTER NEWSLETTER 

       AS ALWAYS, I AM SHOCKED AT HOW QUICKLY THE SECOND QUARTER HAS GONE BY. 

THE END OF THE SECOND QUARTER MEANS WE ARE HALFWAY THROUGH OUR SCHOOL 
YEAR, AND THAT IS HARD TO BELIEVE! 

    AS WE MADE OUR WAY THROUGH THE HOLIDAY SEASON, THE PRE-3 STUDENTS WORKED 
REALLY HARD ON ACADEMICS AND ART. WE MADE COUNTLESS THANKSGIVING AND 
CHRISTMAS ART PROJECTS, INCLUDING TURKEYS, CHRISTMAS TREES, GINGERBREAD 
HOUSES AND ELVES. WE ENJOYED FUN EVENTS IN DECEMBER LIKE THE SNOWBALL 

EXPRESS SHOPPING, PAJAMA DAY AND OUR 1ST ANNUAL PRESCHOOL COOKIE PARTY. 
AFTER A LONG CHRISTMAS BREAK, WE ARE BACK, RESTED AND READY TO TAKE ON THE 
SECOND HALF OF THE YEAR. JANUARY AND FEBRUARY WILL BE BUSY WITH CATHOLIC 

SCHOOLS WEEK, VALENTINES DAY AND FEBRUARY BREAK. I AM LOOKING FORWARD TO 
SEEING THE PROGRESS THE PRE-3 STUDENTS MAKE OVER THE NEXT COUPLE MONTHS. 

●​ JUST A FEW REMINDERS, PLEASE SEND YOUR CHILD IN WITH WARM WEATHER 
ATTIRE INCLUDING HATS, MITTENS AND WARM COATS. WE WILL BE GOING 

OUTSIDE DAILY, UNLESS THE WEATHER IS BELOW 20 DEGREES. ANY CHILD WITHOUT 
APPROPRIATE WINTER CLOTHING WILL HAVE TO STAY INDOORS. WITH THE 

RAMPANT SPREAD OF THE FLU, NOROVIRUS AND RSV, PLEASE KEEP SICK CHILDREN 
HOME, AND REINFORCE PROPER HANDWASHING TECHNIQUES AND COUGHING AND 

SNEEZING INTO THEIR ELBOWS. WE ARE CONSTANTLY WORKING HARD HERE TO 
KEEP OUR CLASSROOM CLEAN AND OUR STUDENTS HEALTHY. THANK YOU! 

MRS.MAGGIE 
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